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In our last week of the first half term we have 
finished learning about ‘Safety Matters’. We learnt 
about road safety and we also learnt about ‘I am 
what I am’ looking at our similarities and 
differences. 
 

Something Special 

 

Signs of Autumn Sensory Bin 
Over half term and whilst collecting items for the 
Autumn Treasure Bag, collect a few extras for some 
fun activities to do together at home.  Ideas of 
nature items to pick: crab apples, pine cones, 
conkers, acorns, leaves and twigs! For a fun way to 
extend your child’s learning, talk about your 
treasures as you empty them out. 
http://b-inspiredmama.com/autumn-sensory-bin/ 
 

 

          
 

                        

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories: On The Road by Claire Llewellyn 
Topsy & Tim, Safety Matters by Jean 
& Gareth Adamson 

 
Song: Stop, Look, Listen! 
 
Rhyme: Safety First 

 

 

 
 

 
Over the half term holiday, please collect 
some Autumn Treasure that can be brought 
back to Brambles.  For more details, please 
see the separate letter that has gone home 
via your child’s pegs. 

 

Friday 20
th

 October – Last day of term 
 

Monday 23
rd

 – Friday 27
th

 October 
Half Term. Brambles Closed 

 

Monday 30
th

 October – Brambles reopens 
 

Tuesday 31
st

 October – Room on the Broom Day.  
Dress up or not, no talk of magic or evil, instead lots of 

learning through play related to the book 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

http://b-inspiredmama.com/autumn-sensory-bin/

